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Subject: Keep LLLT Program
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Dear sir/madam,
[ urge you to keep the LLLT program and in fact expand it.

We lack justice in America because justice needs to be bought - and one of the greatest
expenses is paying a lawyer.

In this time of COVID, when people are barely managing, so many of them also unemployed,
it's clear that to defend lawyers from the cut to their earnings if LLLT's proliferate, is
indefensible.

Thank you for your time. Please expand the LLLT program - people desperately need
affordable legal help.

Sincerely,
Dr. Irene Danysh
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